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Special Education: 

Special Education teachers have been working hard on the file review 
process for the year.  There have been many lessons learned in this 
process.  We will have more in February to complete.   
 
The focus in our PLC continues to be data collection and staff are working 
in February to analyze this information and use it to inform instruction. 
 
SPED Caseload: 129 Students K-12 

 

ELL: 

Nothing new to report. 

 

TAG: 

I would like to acknowledge Sheridan High School for their work on 

considering students for TAG referral/evaluation!   


